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July 21, 2014

To: Heads of Public Elementary and Secondary School
Sir / Madam:

The office of the Administrative Officer in coordination with the office of the (OIC) EPS-PESS is organizing the 1st
Division Cup Basketball and Volleyball Tournament, a sports festival that aims to promote the spirit of sportsmanship
and to strengthen the camaraderie through interaction among the DepEd officials, Teaching and Non-teaching
Employees through fair competition. It is also our objective to inculcate desired values and ethics through sports
competitions. All competing individuals are required to submit a duly signed medical certificate to ensure their
fitness in the said activity. This will be held from August 15, 2014 to December 15, 2014.

Opening ceremony will be on August 15, 2014, 4:00 PM at the Division Education Learning Center, Gabaldon
Building. Playing games will be held every Wednesday and Friday at 4:00 PM. Basketball will be at the People’s Gym,
Bgry. Cutcut, Angeles City while the Volleybail Competition will be at the covered court of Angeles Elementary
School, East District.

In line with this, may we request from your good office, to allow your District / Secondary School Sports Coordinator
to attend the coordinators meeting on August 5, 2014 at 3:00PM at the Division Education Learning Center,
Gabaldon Bldg., Angeles City.

Furthermore, we would like also to request the services of the following teachers: Mr. Henry Chaneco of FG
Nepomuceno MHS (Tournament Manager, Volleyball Men); Mr. Danilo Tinglay of Rafael L. Lazatin MHS
(Tournament Manager, Volleyball Women)}, and, Mr. Rolando D. Rodriguez of FG Nepomuceno MHS (Tournament
Manager, Basketball Men), be excuse on their classes during the competition. They will be our tournament officials.
Said teachers are veteran and skilled officiating officials, hence their services will be of great value.

Very truly yours,

ENRIQUE D. PANGILINAN EMERITO C. NICDAO
Administrative Officer vV OIC - PESS/DPFC
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